
SUSPENSION OF PROFESSIONAL EMPLOYEES 
 
 It is the recommendation of the Superintendent that the Board of Directors of the 

Warren County School District suspend the following professional employees 
effective with the last day of service in the 2011/2012 school year, subject to 
their right to a hearing.  This action that is recommended to the Board, is due to 
a substantial decline in student enrollment, and as part of a larger realignment of 
staff resulting from a reduction of the number of employees: 

 
Kitchel, Allison M. Ednie, Carol L. Hutley, Hannah M. 
Long, Jennifer L. Kaus, Kaitlyn E. Terrill, Laura M. 
Grinnen, Scott C. Bielawski, Anna L. Brady, Beth A. 
Lilley, Cristin C. Beach, Darlene M. Salvatore, Janelle J. 
Salapek, Jessica L. Kruszewski, Julie A. Jacobson, Kristen E. 
Ely, Jaimie L. Gustafson, Laurie A. Mitchell, Melissa L. 
Chang, Pei-Liang McClellan, Rachael E. Gnage, Rebecca M. 
Linkerhof, Shannon M. Warner, Stacie L. Scutella, Stephanie C. 
Gizzie, Susan T.   
   

 
 


